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24 September 2020 

Updated Terms Sheet released 

Auckland Council would like to make a correction to its previous announcement 

entitled “Final terms sheet released” which was released on NZX on 16 September 

2020.  

In the term sheet appended to the announcement, the web link included on page one 

under the “Purpose / Use of proceeds” heading should have been 

https://www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/about-auckland-council/investor-

centre/information-for-investors/Pages/green-bonds.aspx. 

Attached is the updated terms sheet. 

Ends 

For assistance, please contact:  

Emma Quantrill,  
Senior Specialist, Corporate Communications, 
Mobile:  +64 21 571 283 
Email:  emma.quantrill@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz 
Auckland Council, Level 23, 135 Albert Street, Auckland 
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